
Dear Erin, 

I would like to ask you to please pass this email to all House Rules Committee members, so they 

may understand that I am against the passage of HB2738, HB3304, HJR32, HB2108, and 

HB3077. I therefore request a NO vote from all members. 

 

Thank you! 
Sincerely, 
 
Curt White 
 


